
NOTICE OF LOCAL AUTHORITY BUDGET
Notice is hereby given that the Budget of Waterford City and 
County Council for the Financial Year ending 31st December 
2016 has been prepared and will be considered by the 
Waterford City and County Council at the Budget Meeting to be 
held at 4.00 p.m. on Thursday the 26th November 2015  
at City Hall, The Mall, Waterford.

A copy of same can be inspected free of charge by any member 
of the public at the Customer Services Desks, Baileys New 
Street, Waterford and Davitts Quay, Dungarvan from Friday 
the 20th November 2015 while the offices are open for the 
transaction of official business.

A copy of the Budget of Expenses will be supplied to any 
person making application at a price of c5.00.

Michael Walsh, Chief Executive, 
Waterford City & County Council.                19th November 2015.
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